

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 10th July 2025

Support Staff Update for September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

In our last staffing letter a few weeks ago, we explained that we had not yet finalised our support staff arrangements for the new academic year, as some elements of our recruitment process were still being completed.

We are pleased to share that none of our current support staff will be moving on at the end of this year. Furthermore, in line with the growth of the school and the expansion to three-form entry in Years Three and Four from September, we are delighted to be welcoming three new members of support staff to our team.

- Mrs. Adebukola Adenuga (Mrs. Bukky) who joins us as a Teaching Assistant within Year One.
- Miss. Keira Hollings who joins us as a Teaching Assistant within Reception & Year Two.
- Miss. Rumena Mahbub who joins us as a Teaching Assistant within Reception.

Over the page, you will find the class organisation for the next academic year, which includes details of which phase our support staff will be based in. Please note that we use our support staff flexibly to meet the needs of pupils across different year groups and phases. This means that while some classes may work closely with a teaching assistant, not every class will have a 'full-time' dedicated member of support staff.

There is no automatic entitlement, funding, or requirement for each class (beyond Early Years) to have a teaching assistant assigned. However, our support staff play a vital role in the school and may work across year groups to provide targeted interventions, additional learning support, and pastoral care where needed.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,



Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher





Class Organisation 2025/2026

New Year	New Class	 Teacher	Cupport Staff
Group	Name		Support Staff
Early Years			
Nursery	Little Berries	Miss. Stanley	Mrs. Davis Mrs. I'Anson Mrs. Lingeswaran Mrs. Goodin (Mon-Thu) Mrs. White (Fri)
	Little Pines	Mrs. Creed formerly Miss. Jones	Miss. O'Hare
	Little Acorns	Miss. Deere	Miss. Greenwood
Year R	Birch	Mr. Collard	Miss. Blackwell Miss. Hollings (PM) Miss. Bhatti Mrs. Ruiz (AM)
	Willow	Miss. Ladyman	
	Hazel	Miss. Dawson	
		Key Stage One	
Year 1	Beech	Mrs. Apostol (Mrs. A) formerly Miss. Field	Mrs. Bukky Miss. Denton Mrs. White (Wed-Thu) Mrs. Ruiz (PM)
	Elm	Miss. Gornall	
	Lime	Miss. Gordon & Mr. Dela Cruz	
Year 2	Spruce	Miss. Craddock	— Miss. Hollings (AM) Mrs. Fernando — Mrs. Sutherland (AM)
	Oak	Miss. Bewick	
	Plane	Miss. Chalmers	
		Lower Key Stage Two	
Year 3	Cedar	Mr. Harris	Miss. Ellis-Hutton Mrs. Tong (AM) Mrs. Sutherland (PM) Mr. Needs
	Chestnut	Miss. Saghir	
	Alder	Miss. Tweed & Miss. South	
Year 4	Walnut	Mrs. Herring	Mrs. Georgieva (AM) Mrs. Shanks
	Rowan	Mrs. Colby & Mrs. Thorn	
	Ash	Miss. Gray	
		Upper Key Stage Two	
Year 5	Sycamore	Mrs. Ellison-Godwin formerly Miss. Ellison	Miss. Campanis Mrs. Georgieva (PM)
	Maple	Miss. Healy	
Year 6	Hawthorn	Miss. Riley	Mr. Meachen Miss. Fox
	Aspen	Mrs. Cole	

